
       

Curriculum Newsletter for Year 6 – Summer 2 - 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Summer 2! 

We would like to share our curriculum overview with you about all the exciting learning that we have coming 
up this term. 

Please note: 

 PE day will be Thursday so please ensure you have your full PE kit in on these days including trainers.  

 Homework will be handed out on a Thursday to be returned on a Tuesday. Children will a literacy and 
numeracy task to complete. They are also expected to be reading daily and practising their times 
tables on Times Tables Rockstars. 

Please take a look at our Curriculum Map for this half term. 

 

 

 



 

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

                                                                                                    

 

In Jewish Studies this term, the 
children will be reviewing and 
consolidating their knowledge 
of the Chumash. They will also 

be investigating the holy 
temples built by Soloman and 

Herold. 

In Literacy, we will begin by 
focusing on poetry, creating 

personification poems and taking 
inspiration from ‘The Lost Words’ 
which we will be publishing using 

ICT.  

In Numeracy, we will be working on a 
variety of investigations involving 
number, patterns and shape. We will 
continue to work on our arithmetic 

skills as well as times tables. 

 

In Humanities, our focus is World 
War II and post-war Britain. 

Following our studies of WWII, 
we will be considering how life 
in Britain changed after the war 
and why these changes occurred.   

In PE, we will be working 
on athletics skills in 

preparation for Sports 
Day. In PSHE, our focus will be 

‘Being Healthy’ as well as 
transition to secondary school 
and how we are affected by 

changes in our lives.  

 

Our topic: 

Post-War Britain Our art focus will be 
water colours to link in 
with our study of ‘The 

Lost Words’. 

In science, our topic is electricity. We will 
be constructing circuits using a variety of 
circuit components and investigating how a 

complete circuit is created. 


